
    
 

Regional Meeting: Delivering Excellent Surgical Education 
 

Saturday 23rd October 2010 
Deanery House, Vantage Office Park, Old Gloucester Road, 

Hambrook, Bristol BS16 1GW 

 
09.00 Registration 

Morning Chair: 
Mr Stuart Cook, Associate Dean Quality 

Severn Deanery 

09.30 
Complexity and Coping with Uncertainty  

Professor Davinder Sandhu, Postgraduate Dean 

10.00 
Core Training and Surgical Manpower Planning  

Dr Alison Carr, Department of Health 

10.30 
Trainee Delivered Training 

Miss Natalie Blencowe, SpR General Surgery 

10.45 
More Buck for your Burn 

Richard Pallett, Medical Student, University of Bristol 

11.00 Coffee break 

11.30 
Patient Safety  

Mr Rob Bethune, SpR CMO Leadership Fellow 

12.00 
Simulation Techniques in training Eye Surgeons 

Mr John Ferris, Consultant Ophthalmologist 

12.30 
Delivering Simulation and its Outcome in Developing a HIEC 

Mr Tim Draycott, Consultant Obstetrician & Gynaecologist, Lead South West HIEC 

13.00 Lunch 

Afternoon Chair: 
Mr John Duncan, Treasurer 

The Royal College of Surgeons of Edinburgh 

14.00 Choice of Workshops: 

 
Workshop A: Handling Poor Performance 

Professor Davinder Sandhu & Dr Geoff Wright, Postgraduate Dean and Associate Dean MMC 

 
Workshop B: Assessment for Leadership 

Alan Cook, Educationalist & Medical Advisor 

15.00 Afternoon Tea 

15.30 
Surgical Training & PBAs 

Mr Ian Ritchie, Vice-President of The Royal College of Surgeons of Edinburgh 

16.00 
Meeting the Needs of Today’s Surgeons 

Mr David Tolley, President of The Royal College of Surgeons of Edinburgh 

16.30 Vote of Thanks and Close 

 


